From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 13/04/2024 7:44:14 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
13/04/2024

MR Peter Wilson
19 Barraboka ST
Clontarf NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/0180 - 15 - 17 Barrabooka Street CLONTARF NSW 2093

We confirm no objection to current submitted development application 2024/0180 - 8th April
2024, however request that the planting screening is retained on the boundary between 19
and 15 - 17 Barrabooka Street Clontarf for continued privacy and amenity.





